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 Objection

Comments I have walked in these woods for early fifty years and greatly value this tranquil natural environment 
and it's seasonal changes from bluebells and orchids to autumnal colours. The proposed access road 
cuts the woodland in half across several public footpaths bringing danger to walkers and animals that 
have roamed freely up to now. The heavy lorry traffic on the country Lane access from A 281 will be a 
significant hazard to road users especially horses and cyclists. The lorry noise will be a disturbance 
over a wide area. The Lane does not have made edges and there is already a regular problem of 
potholes along the edges as the surface crumbles under current levels of traffic. Lorries will cause 
severe damage. 
It is my understanding that there is already adequate supply of clay for at least twenty years. 
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